
Kathy and Karen Guina, twin sisters, were presented with hos 

tess badges at a Brownie Meeting. Photo by Inez McCuaig. 

  

Photo by Inez McCucig. 
Pictured are Front: Dawn Dietrich, Cheryl Karns, Susan 

McParland, Laura Campbell, Batty Ann Huard, Back: Darlene 

Guillet, Donna Noonan, Carol Ferland, Judy Perent. 

In a novel Astronauts Into Space ceremony, nine 

Brownies flew up to Guides at a «re gujar Brownie 

meeting, attended by many parents and friends. The 

were presented to Guide leaders Lola Scott and Mari- 

lyn Cook, following the enthusiastic count down and 

blast off vociferously given by the Brownies. During 

the evening Susan Dimmery was presented with her 

sewing and cooking badge. 

Adult French Class: Front: J.£aton, M.Hewke, J. Tremblay. 2nd. 

Row: P.Reno, M.Furlonger, Jean Paul Tessier(teacher) B.Furlong 

er, D.Rummery. Back: D.Beno, Father J.-M. Cano. Missing are: 

T.and L.McCuaig, J end J. Bromley, R. viii G.Caccamo, L. 
Crandlemire. : 0 
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FRENCH TEACHER HONOURED 

One of the most amusing parties of the year Was 

given by the adult French Conversation class to their 
teacher, Jean Paul Tessier, when since none of them 

(due to unavoidable absenteeism) had graduated, 

they instead presented him with a very formal docu=:~ 

ment attesting to his ability as a teacher. The group 

met in the home of Mrs. Bill Hawke, following the 

last class, and in German, Dutch, Finnish and Ital- 

ian, wished him well, and gave their appreciation 

of the winter classes. Various amusing small gifts 

were presented. Don Beno presented the Teaching 

Certificate, and on hehalf of the group, Father Cano 

presented a formal gift. Mrs. L.R.Tremblay made a 

special cake for the party, topped with a crocodile 

and a porcupine, in tribute to one particular lesson. 
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' An unusual record of 
civic interest was acknow4 

ledged when the Schreibeq 

Town Council sent Cyril 
Sparkes a special letter 

of commendation for the 

40 years of voluntary 

service he has given the 

local fire brigade, still 

an active member . 

Photo by Inez 
McCuaig. 

Following a recent class visit to a display of Eskimo Prints 

in the Terrace Bay Art Gallery, Mr. A.York'ts Grade 5 class at 

the Public School decided to try their own versions. 

Much experimenting wes needed before the technique was dev- q 

eloped sufficiently to produce clear prints. Linoleum was 

used, and a variety of inks tried before results were obtained 

They carried on the Eskimo theme as being most suited to 

the medium end some of the very handsome prints at present on 

display in the school are shown in the photograph. 

Photo by Mrs. G.Whiteley.   
 


